
  
 
  
 

 

 

Dr. Raymond Yung,  
Chief, Division of Geriatric and Palliative Medicine,  

Director, Geriatrics Center, and Institute of Gerontology  

Dr. Caroline Vitale,  
Geriatric Medicine Fellowship Program Director 

Cordially invite you to attend the  

University of Michigan Alumni Reception 
At the 2018 AGS Annual Scientific Meeting 

Friday, May 4th, 6-8 PM 

Shula’s Steak House  
Walt Disney World Swan and Dolphin Hotel, Orlando, FL 

(Reception will be in private lounge/bar area) 

Appetizers, desserts and beverages will be served 

Please R.S.V.P. by April 13th to Katie Kovalick 
kkovalic@med.umich.edu or (734) 764-2719 
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